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A message  from  the  principal        

Dear Parents / Guardians:  
 This is the final newsletter for the 2010-2011 school year. State Testing 

(OAA) begins May 2 and ends May 4.  Student attendance and timeliness are very 

important.  Testing will begin at 8:00 and end around 10:30ish Monday through 

Wednesday.  Students arriving to school after 8:00 a.m. will NOT be permitted to 

test on that day. I need students here, on time, well rested and fed.  It is that 

important.  May is a very busy month in every district.  There are numerous field 

trips and various activities that are school and student centered. This year’s 

report cards will be mailed home. Have a safe, fun summer and I will see most 

of you in August. Look for next year’s school calendar on the LaBrae website 

when it is available.   

 

              Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 

Newsletter 

April 29 .............................. Interim grades go home 

May 2-3-4 ................................ State Testing (OAA) 

May 11-13  ..........Washington D.C. trip—8th grade 

May 16 ................................ Equations Tournament 

May 17-20 ....................................... 6th grade camp  

May 27 ..................... Power of the Pen Tournament 

May 30 ........................ No School  - Memorial Day 

May 31 ............................... Cedar Point  - 8th grade 

June 1 ..................................... Last day for students 

June 2 ..................................... Last day for teachers 

June 15 ........................ Middle School office closes 

Students of the month:           
The following students have 

been selected as Students of the 

Month for April, 2011:   

Julie Smallsreed, Aaron Warren,  

Isaiah Carmichael, Brookelynn 

Barr, Cheyenne Malachias and 

Maxwell Hoover. 

 

Spring picture day:  

Spring pictures were taken on April 5. 

Pictures were sent home with students. 

If you are interested in purchasing any 

or all of the pictures, please send money 

or checks (made out to Lifetouch) or 

return the pictures. Thank you.  

Labrae website: 

Look for school supply lists, school 

newsletters, lunch menus and sports 

information on our LaBrae website. 

State Testing Schedule:  

Ohio State Testing will begin on May 2 to May 4.  Monday 

is Reading, Tuesday is Math and Wednesday is 8th grade 

Science. Each test will take 2 1/2 hours. Make up tests in 

be May 5 and 6.   Attendance is extremely important.  


